
 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that we received a special message from 

the North Pole today and our dear friend Santa has decided to come 

and visit the Bagdad Fire District on Saturday December 22nd 

beginning at 0900! He will be parking the slay and letting his reindeer 

play while he takes a ride on the fire truck!  

 

Parents have your babies ready to come out and say hey once you 

hear the sirens and the jolly laugh!!!!! Please do not allow your babies 

to enter onto the roadway and keep the fur babies contained! Also 

please do not chase Santa in your vehicle because he may also be 

going with us to a call. 


